

التاريخ: 1-7-2021

Dear Parents,

Al Shorouq Private School gives you the best greetings. We kindly ask you to fill out this form for each of your children registered with us separately, to choose the preferred model of education for each of them from your point of view, bearing in mind that by choosing the appropriate method of learning, we will be able to determine the features of the operating plan for the next year.

Thank you for your cooperation

أولياء الأمور الكرام،

تهديكم مدرسة الشروق الخاصة أجمل تحية، نرجو منكم التكرم بتعبئة هذه الاستمارة لكل من أبنائكم المسجلين لدينا على حدى، وذلك لتحديد نوع التعليم المفضل والأنسب لكل منهم من وجهة نظركم، آخذين بالإعتبار أنه باختياركم لطريقة التعلم المناسبة سنتمكن من وضع ملامح خطة التشغيل للعام القادم2022-2021

رابط الاستبانة

https://forms.gle/ef94smvMPgiLu6oZ6

شاكرين لكم حسن تعاونكم